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I am writing in opposition of SB210 to require only in-person voting on Election Day in 

Oregon. Our state’s vote-by-mail system is one I’m incredibly proud of, and it has 

even enriched my own civic engagement since moving to the state in 2019. I urge 

you to protect voting access in the state of Oregon by voting NO on SB210.  


